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Twinning Soup at Farmers Market 
 Saturday 5th March 
 
This proved a great success with many people enjoying the warming effects of the 
free soup inspired by the tradition in Varallo where everyone shares the same 
paniccia on Shrove Tuesday.  
 
Thanks to everyone who helped make the soup and run the stand on Saturday. It 
really was a group team effort.  Here is a short reminder: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3n_LHo6K4v0  
 

 

VERY SOON : Walk in French  

Sunday 13 March  10.30 Market Place 

No need to be fluent in French just come along and join Toby 
and Susie and offer a ‘bonjour’ and soak-up the atmosphere. 

About an hour and a half (not a major hike) 
 
Good footwear and appropriate clothes in case of mud (almost 
certain) and weather!  

Café or pub option at the end 

 This is free to WTA members (and their friends) but please do book in advance by 
emailing tobymbennett@gmail.com  
 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=3n_LHo6K4v0
mailto:tobymbennett@gmail.com


UNDINE - German Film 
8.00pm – Tuesday 29 March.  
 
This is our next Twinning film at the Northern Light cinema. 
   

Undine is said to be director Christian Petzold's most playful 
film to date. 
  
The film is a contemporary drama but is also an evocative 
rewriting of the German myth of the water nymph 
 
Booking 
 
10% discount for Association members if you use this discount 
code  

twinningmarch  
 
The cinema has careful social distancing in place so we hope that members will 
support this screening. Look out for details of date and time.  
 

 
 

Frankenau Fasching 
 
We received this message from Andre Bastet in Frankenu where the ‘Eder Elves’ responded 
to COVID Carnival Cancellation by taking the show to people’s front gardens! 
 
A short snap about our amazing show on the weekend. *Eder Elfen on 

Tour*  
It was such an incredible show. We were so happy to give so many people a smile in 
their faces. The people were so kind , prepared food and drinks for us. We thank all 
the people for their charity. So great that we can give a big donate for the childrens 
hospital. 

 

 
Martedi Grasso – Varallo 
 
Mauro in Varallo has sent us this link to the photos of the preparation of the paniccia. 
 
https://www.festalarel.it/paniccia22/preparazione_panicciaVarallo/ 
 
 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HD0ABeBzx3U
https://thenorthernlightcinema.co.uk/film/undine/1173621874/
https://www.festalarel.it/paniccia22/preparazione_panicciaVarallo/


Walk led by Andy Pollock (in Derbyshire English)  

Sunday 10 April 10.30 Memorial Hall 

About two hour walk  
 
Good footwear and appropriate clothes for weather  

Café or pub option at the end 

 This is free to WTA members (and their friends) but please do book in advance 
wirksworthtwinning@gmail.com 
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Contact  Us 
wirksworthtwinning@gmail.com 
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